
HAZEL CLASS



Hello everyone and welcome to Hazel class. I 
have been really lucky already and met some 
of  you in school during this term but I am 

super excited to see all of  you back at school 
in September so we can begin our learning 

journey together!



I am Mrs Kirby your class 
teacher. 



We are also very lucky to 
have two Teaching 

Assistants in our class . Mrs 
Oakley and Miss Smith.

S



All about me

What is my favourite book? 
I really enjoy reading and learning new vocabulary. My favourite children’s book it Charlotte’s 

Web written by Elwyn Brooks White. I love the way he brings the animals to life throughout the 
story. What’s your favourite book?
What is my favourite animal?

I love animals so it would be easier to tell you the animals that are not my favourite. Snakes and 
lizards scare me a little so I won’t be choosing either those as a pet. 

What do I do in my spare time?
I enjoy being outside, trying different activities, walking and exploring with my new puppy who 

is called hank. 

What is my favourite subject to teach?
I love teaching all subjects but I really like art and science. We will be doing lots of  fantastic 

science investigations in Hazel class.



This is Shelly, our class pet. 
She is a Giant African land 

snail. What can you find out 
about this species of  snail?



This is our new classroom. It is in a new building that we will share with year 
2.  It is looking very bare and boring at the moment but by September it will 
have undergone an incredible transformation and will be ready for you all to 
begin your exciting year 3 journey! We have a large play ground, a pond and 

some green space with tyres, toys and games to play with at break times. 



Enjoy your summer break. I 
can’t wait to see you all in 
September when the fun 

begins.


